
 

 

 
 

 Friday 20th September 2019 

  

                                                                                                      CLUBS 

  
Clubs will be starting very soon. 

Please be patient while we 

organise this.  

We will always allocate club 

places as fairly as possible. 

It is a mammoth job! 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The classes with the best Attendance last week were: 

Key Stage 1 – Chilham 

Key Stage 2 – Dungeness 

The most punctual classes were: 

Key Stage 1 – Chilham 

Key Stage 2 – Canterbury 

Classes with the best Attendance will continue to earn 

Ice-Cream on Friday afternoons. 

 

 

 
 

 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

 
Thursday 26th September – Year 2 Chilham 

Thursday 3rd October – Year 4 Sandwich 

Thursday 10th October – Year 6 Canterbury 

All Assemblies start at 9.00 am and last for approximately 20 minutes 

TERM 1 

 
The last day for this term will be Friday 18th October. 

Term 2 Monday 28th October to Wednesday 18th December. 
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Copies of this newsletter are available each week from the School Office. 

TRIPS & EVENTS 

 
 

There are various Class trips organised for this term.  

Please check your SCOPAY account to make payment 

and give consent.  Please advise of any medical issues 

in the space provided. 

If your child will need medication for travel sickness 

or a school packed lunch, please speak to someone in 

the Office. 

SCOPAY 

 
Please remember that all meals, 

uniform, Breakfast & After School 

Club and trips etc. must now be paid 

using your ScoPay account. 

If you have not yet activated your 

account or would like some 

assistance, please speak to someone 

in the Office. 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

 
The new members of the School Council have been elected and are looking 

forward to representing their classmates. 

 

P.E. KITS 

 
All children in years 1 and above need a 

complete P.E. kit in school at all times. 

The children should have a Castle Hill t-shirt, 

navy/black shorts and plimsolls/trainers in a 

named bag please.  All items available from 

school, via your ScoPay account. 

Joggers/leggings may be worn during the 

colder months. 

 

HEALTHY TUCK 

 
All children in Key Stage 1 are 

provided with a piece of fruit each 

day. 

Children in Key Stage 2 are able to 

buy fruit for 20p. 

In addition, Healthy Tuck is on sale 

each Friday to all children in Years 

1 - 6 for 20p. 

 


